
Celebration of Life 

 

 

 

You are likely aware that Dr. Peter O’Brien died in November 2017 after a lengthy illness. At 

that time, an intimate service for family and close friends took place. The family of Dr. O’Brien 

would now like to invite any of his former colleagues and students (graduate students and 

others who worked in his laboratory) to join them in an upcoming celebration of his life. Those 

who knew him know that there is much to celebrate.  

The celebration of life is scheduled to take place as follows: 

Saturday, July 7th (the day after what would have been Peter’s 81st birthday) 
1:30 - 3 p.m. 

Westminster Room 
Old Mill Inn and Spa 

21 Old Mill Road, Toronto, Ontario 
 

The celebration is intended to be casual in nature, with a focus on Peter’s life and 
accomplishments. Given Peter’s personality, it is anticipated that those who attend will have 
joyful and funny stories to share.  
 
Parking at the Old Mill Inn and Spa will be provided. The park immediately adjacent to the Old 
Mill Inn and Spa is the park in which Peter spent a great deal of time - walking, running and 
biking. It is also the park in which many picnics for those in Peter’s lab took place. A bench in 
Peter’s memory will soon be installed in this park. Families, bicycles and walking shoes are all 
welcome if anyone would like to visit the bench following the life celebration. Any mementos or 
photos of Peter are also welcome at the celebration.   
 
As food and refreshments will be provided, those who wish to attend should RSVP to Cindy 
O’Brien at cindyob@rogers.com before May 11th.  
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